                                  Reopening Day                                            Date:15/03/2022

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to offline school. Global Edge School management has decided to open offline school for 22 - 23 from 16/03/2022 from 8:20am to 12:30pm.
School transport is provided. Students who chose school transport should follow old timings or as per the discussion you had had with transport in charge.


Note: Please follow the Covid protocols.
1. Students have to carry their own snacks and water.
2.Students have to carry their own labelled water bottles to avoid mixing up.
3.All sanitization precautions of the premises will be taken care of by the school.
4.Wearing of mask and maintaining social distancing throughout the day is mandatory for the child.
5.No sharing of books, stationary, food or water is allowed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]6.Child cannot come if he/she has cough, cold, fever or any symptoms similar to COVID-19 symptoms.
7. School will not be liable or responsible if the child gets infected from an unknown source or otherwise.
8.No uniform is necessary for this month.

Regards, 
Team GES
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